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MCCE News March 9th - March 13th
“Muskegon Catholic Schools educate each student
in spirit, mind and body by fostering personal

excellence within the Catholic tradition.”
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Black Out Night

LOOKING AHEAD: March 22nd - West Side Story Musical @ 1:00 pm

March 26th - Living Rosary @ 8:10 am

March 30th - K-6 Stations of the Cross - Morse Gym 8:10 am

April 3rd -12th - Spring Break - Classes resume on the 13th

Crusaders are:

Respectful
Responsible
Safe
Christ-Like




Please join us every Friday during Morning prayer to celebrate our AMAZING
Crusaders! Here are last week's winners. Please help me in congratulating our
Respectful, Responsible, Safe and Christ-Like Crusaders!

Crusaders who exhibited our Crusader expectations for the month of February:

Congratulations to the following students who were chosen by their teachers for
the Month of February. They received a certificate for a free color day.



Brayden VanWalsum - Kindergarten
Natalie Baker - First Grade
Kaelan Schneller - Second Grade
Julia Gomez - Third Grade
Melanie Hilson - Fourth Grade
Julie Wodzisz - Fifth Grade

Emilia Painter - Sixth Grade




When dropping off your child/children please remember you either need to
park or pull all the way forward to the Morse Gym entrance. Please do not
drop off in front of the Elementary Office doors. This is for the safety of
everyone. Thank you!

Join us for our PK-6th Grade Back to School Orientation.

Students will return their back to school paperwork and have their school
pictures taken.

When: August 12th, from 5pm-7pm
Where: Morse Gym

We look forward to seeing you on August 12th!




EN TRACK MEETING

ALL 6TH GRADE BOYS AND GIRLS INTERESTED IN RUNNING TRACK THERE
WILL BE AN INFORMATIONAL MEETING WEDNESDAY, MARCH 11TH FROM 3:00
TO 3:30 IN THE 7-12 CAFETERIA.

"Every Act of Kindness Grows the Spirit and Strengthens the Soul"

March is Reading Month is again upon us. This March our theme is KINDNESS. A
packet that included a reading log, the calendar with some activities planned for March,
Black Out Night slips for each week and other activities were sent home. If you need
extra reading logs have your child ask their teacher or pick one up in the office. This
weeks Black Out Night is Tuesday, March 10th and Thursday, March 12th is Read a
Shirt Day. Remember to be doing those acts of kindness and bring in your flowers!

Spring 2020 Parent Teacher
Conferences

Date: Wednesday, Mar. 18th 4-7 pm and Thursday, Mar. 19, 4-7 pm

We are using the online system again to sign up for conferences. Remember
conferences are mandatory for PK-4 students. The link below can be used to schedule
your conference or you can contact the office for help. If you haven't scheduled a
conference, please do so as soon as possible. We look forward to seeing you at
Spring Conferences!



Conference Link

PERSONAL CARE PRODUCTS

The MCC Middle School is looking for new and unused personal care products (can be
sample size) or monetary donations for personal wellness lessons during Career Week
(March 16-20). Please drop off donations in the the 7-12 office or Room 162 from
February 18th through March 10th. A list of what is needed is attached. Thank you for
your support!

Personal Care Items

YMCA SPRING BREAK
ESCAPE DAY CAMP

APRIL 6-10 GRADES K-6TH $145/PERSON LIMITED SPOTS!

Day Camp Registration Form
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